Dear Parents,

Last year, we achieved an amazing GOLD award for Rights Respecting, our charity work as a school was a huge part of getting that success. The children really are agents for change for other children both locally, nationally and worldwide.

Our charities this term are:

-Macmillan trust coffee afternoon and afterschool cake sale = 27^{th} September at 2.30pm in the school hall.

T4U shoe box appeal = Various dates (separate letter to be sent home)

'Wirral Food Bank' for Harvest Festival = October 21st

Children in Need = 15th November

Letters with more detail will be sent out ahead of each event. As always, the Rights crew will be on hand at the school gates to collect your generous donations when events like Children in Need happen.

This term we are also participating in the 'Aldi Kids for school' appeal from September until November. So if you spend £30 or more at Aldi, you will be given stickers so please bring them into school. We will collate them to win some amazing prizes from Aldi for our school.

Thank you for your continued support and we encourage you to discuss rights with your children at home.

7 Higgins-Carter

RRS lead





